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June 21, 2018 

 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Waste Management of Washington, Inc. - Annual Report by June 1, 2018 

 Docket TG-180308  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

On April 26, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01: Order Granting Exemption from Rule (WAC 480-70-071); Granting the 

Company Additional Time to File Annual Report, in the above-referenced docket. Order 01, 

among other things, required Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (Waste Management) to 

file their annual report on or before June 1, 2018.1  

 

On May 21, 2018, Waste Management filed with the Commission its 2017 annual report (report). 

Commission Staff (Staff) reviewed the compliance filing provided by Waste Management dated 

May 21, 2018, and finds that the report is complete. Therefore, Staff believes that the filing 

complies with the Commission’s Order 01, entered April 26, 2018. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Benjamin M. Sharbono 

 

Benjamin M. Sharbono 

Regualtory Analyst 

                         
1 TG-180308 paragraphs 10 and 11 


